K.Y.H.C. Executive Board Minutes
4/3/24

I. Call to Order
· Call to order: 6:04pm
· Present-Sarah Williams, Lisa Paschall, Adam Koronkowski, Amanda Tatro, Andy Gonzalez, Aimee Koronkowski, Mike Bleyle
II. Reading of proceeding meeting minutes
· approved
III. Financial Report
· Approved
IV. Coyote Committee Report.
· Bantam house plus team participated in the Green Ice Classic over St Patrick’s Day weekend (3/15-3/17). Their record was 1-3-1 overall, they made it to the consolation game but lost 5-2. 
· The Coyote banquet is this Friday, April 5 at Knights of Columbus in the Cameo room. Doors open at 6pm with dinner at 6:30. 
· Coaches evaluations forms and coaches feedback forms went out and responses have begun to come in.
V. Irish Committee Report
· IRISH made it to the finals in the State Tournament and ended up coming in second place
· We had 7 players attend the Skate with the Irish this year
· 9 players were selected to participate in LLPHL showcase game
· Coach Phil Maziarka was selected as the LLPHL Coach of the Year
· The Irish banquet will be on Friday April 12th 
· Will be at Kankakee Knights of Columbus
· Food has been selected and submitted to Country Table
· RSVPs have come in and we are expecting approximately 70-75 people
· Price was set at $25 per person and $10 for children 10 and younger.
· Parents were asked to help by bringing a desert
· Due to lack of interest, the Irish will not be having spring hockey this year.  There were only about 7-8 players that expressed interest this year.
VI. IVC report
· Dayna Heitz, the Kankakee Park District Executive Director, has officially resigned her position with the park district, effective May 31.  Zach Mullady will keep us informed on any updates as they are made known to him and announced by the park district. 

VII. Fundraising Committee Report
· No individual fundraisers at the moment.  We are exploring possible fundraisers for next season and are always looking for any suggestions.

VIII. Marketing and Promotions Committee Report
· Texas Roadhouse Dine and Donate is April 8th  at the Bradley location.  Flyer has been sent to families and on social media to share. 
· Chipotle Dine and Donate set for June 11. Flyer will be sent out in May. 
· Friendship Festival parade is Sunday June 30th.  Float applications should be sent sometime toward the end of April.  If anyone has a truck and trailer that we are able to use and is available that day please let Joe or Lisa Paschall know.  
IX. Unfinished Business
· We have been in talks with the Illinois West Division as that is our ideal league for Irish to join.   We remain hopeful that we will receive some good news from these discussions in the coming weeks.
· Coaches evaluations have been sent out to families and we are beginning to receive submissions from families.  If you have not filled one out yet, please do so. 
· We are still developing a season feedback survey for families to fill out regarding thoughts on how last season went with the format and scheduling.  We plan to send them out around the end of this month or early May in order to properly plan for next fall’s season in order to open registration this summer. 
 
X. New Business 
· 
XI. Public Comment
XII. Adjournment/Next meeting
· 6:42pm/ May 13 at 6pm @ IVC


